
Letter of Interest 
Received by Cathy Piantigini  
 
Dear Director Cathy Piantigini, 

  

          My name is Georgenia Toussaint, and I would very much like to be considered to be appointed as a 

member of the Somerville Public Library's Board of Trustees. Let me begin by properly introducing myself, 

I am a current resident of Somerville Massachusetts and currently working at a child center which so 

happens to be in the city of Somerville. I am currently an undergrad student at Lesley University majoring 

in Education with a concentration in Art Therapy. I am a guardian to an amazing 14yr old girl, who was a 

former student of mine in my previous employment a few years ago. I am a self-taught artist who enjoys 

working with children of all ages, to help them explore their creative side, learning styles and who they 

are as a person. I enjoy volunteering and giving back to the community by doing art workshops, helping 

with the food pantries and fundraisers. I was elated when I received an email from Laura Saunders, 

advising me that a parent of a student at my place of employment, Dr. Jill Kasper nominated me for such 

an amazing opportunity. The thought of me being considered to become a member of the board of 

trustees of Somerville Public Library would be an honor. I welcome the opportunity to engage with an 

amazing group of individuals, to share my opinion and to help assist in the development of our 

community.  

I have attached my resume below: 

  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Georgenia Toussaint     
 


